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Elected members of the current BOARD OF DIRECTORS for TSCC # 1577 are: 

POSITION NAME 

Hubel, Doug 

Perelgut, Stephen 

Tan, John 

Goldman, Carol 

Micallef, Justin

President 

Vice President 

Treasurer 

Director 

Director

1.04 COMMUNICATIONS 

Website: The Corporation in concert with TSSC 1723 (Essex Phase 2) maintains a website http://www.theessex.ca/ 
to provide an alternative source for information about the Essex Community. Much of the information in this 
document plus other material of interest to residents can be viewed and downloaded from there. You can also keep 
information up to date about people living in your suite on the website. Just click on the Update Forms tab. 

To offer a suggestion or ask a question about life at the Essex, click on http://www.theessex.ca/contact.htm and use 
the Contact form to send your message. 

Newsletter: The Essex Communications Committee also publishes a site Newsletter, Essex News TM at least five 
times a year. This newsletter is delivered to suite doors or via email alert if that is your preference. Go to 
http://www.theessex.ca/form com.htm form to declare your preference. 

Notice Boards: The Corporation's official notice boards are located in the mailbox area in the front lobby, elevator 
lobbies and in each elevator. Important announcements and notices are posted in these glass front cases by the 
Board of Directors and Property Manager. It is highly recommended that you regularly check the notice board to be 
informed of issues and building activities. 

All correspondence to the Board and/or Management may be dropped in to the Property Management Office or left 
at the Concierge desk. 

1.05 SECURITY 

Building security is the responsibility of each and every owner. Therefore, it is very important that you do not permit 
entry to the building (by holding doors open) for anybody you do not personally recognize as a current resident or 
who cannot produce suitable identification. Similarly, residents are asked to cooperate with any requests by security 
staff to produce identification when necessary. Use your fob every time you enter the garage to ensure the door 
doesn't close on you. 

Please call the concierge/security desk at ( 416) 239-0685 if you see anyone suspicious wandering in or around the 
building or underground parking areas. 

PREPARED BY DEL PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 

FOR T.S.C.C. NO. 1577 

(February 22, 2023, with the approval of the Board of Directors) 










































































